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Women Hike Duluth Event in Hartley Park Cancelled Tonight Due to Wet Conditions

 

[Duluth, MN] - The Women Hike Duluth event planned for tonight in Hartley Park is cancelled due to wet conditions of the trails as a
result of today's rainfall. The City of Duluth regrets cancelling the event but also wants to ensure there is no damage to the trail
system. Stay tuned for more updates on future Women Hike Duluth events and details for the Quarry Park hike in September.

 

# # # 

 

   
   


